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Please note school will be closed on Monday 21st June for Staff Training 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to the ongoing restrictions and rising numbers of Covid infections, we are unable to invite parents into 

school to share with us our usual end of term celebrations; this unfortunately includes Sports’ Day and Y6 

leavers events. I know how important these events are to you and your families but unfortunately we have 

to put the safety of all our school community first and follow the guidance we have been given. I hope you 

understand and thank you for your continued support. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Dunne 

 

Reading Week 

WOW! 

What more can I say? It never ceases to amaze me how fantastic the children are here at St. Gregory’s.  

Our sponsored read has been very successful and I will share with you the amount we have raised 

sometime next week along with the total number of books we managed to read across the school. 

Our week ended with a dressing up day where we all dressed as our favourite book characters.  

It’s still not too late to send in your pictures of our ‘extreme reading’ challenge. Please upload them to your 

child’s Google Classroom.  Look out on Facebook and our website for pictures.  

Thank you for all your support – we couldn’t do it without you! 

 

Celebrate Me Day 

We believe that all children have their own unique qualities. We all come from different backgrounds and 

we value everyone equally. Next Friday we would like to celebrate this by inviting children to come into 

school dressed in something to show off what makes them unique eg. an interest they have outside of 

school. 

 

SAPA 

Thank you to parents who donated their vouchers to school we will be using these to help buy ice lollies for 

our children to enjoy on Sports’ Day. 

 

Staffing 

Paul our caretaker, has decided to hang up his key and retire. We are grateful for all he has done for our 

school and thank him for his hard work and cheerful smile. We wish him a long and happy retirement. 

Governors are in the process of recruiting a new caretaker who will hopefully be able to take over from Paul 

at the end of term. 
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Dates for your Diary: 

 

 

21.6.21 SCHOOL CLOSED - staff 
training 

14.7.21 Year 6 visit to Adventure Sunderland 
Move Up Day – Y1 – Y5 

25.6.21 Celebrate Me Day 15.7.21 Move Up Day -  Y1 – Y5 

30.6.21 Y3 Egyptian Day 
Y2 to Beamish 

16.7.21 End of year reports out to parents 

7.7.21 Reception and Year 1 
visit to Whitehouse 
Farm 

21.7.21 Year 6 celebration afternoon 

12.7.21 Year 6 Leavers’ Liturgy 
with cluster schools 

22.7.21 Leavers’ Mass tbc 

13.7.21 Sports Day tbc 23.7.21 End of term 


